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Thursday 12th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 

September 2021     
 

Staffing 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs George, following a teaching career of 32 years (the last 12 of 
which have been spent at St Bees Village School), has decided to take early retirement starting at the 
end of this academic year. 
 

I am sure you would like to join me in thanking Mrs George for all her years’ service to our school.  I 
know she will be greatly missed by staff, pupils and parents alike.  She has truly been an asset to our 
school and helped shape our children into a generation that loves learning and always strives to do 
their best. 
 

We’d like to take this opportunity to wish Mrs George all the very best for the future and for her early 
retirement with her husband.  
 

We are delighted that Mr Lloyd will be taking up the position of full-time Year 3 class teacher from 
September.  We have also appointed a full-time teaching assistant to work in our Reception class from 
September, Miss McClenan, and we very much look forward to welcoming them both to our team. 
 

Out of School Club 
The coronavirus pandemic has had huge implications for everyone over the past year and will continue 
to do so in the foreseeable future.  One such implication has been the take-up of places in our Out of 
School Club.   
 

Following temporary closures and changes to parents’ working conditions, our numbers for both the 
morning and after school sessions are currently very low.  We are unable to sustain this provision with 
these numbers.  We are looking at different ways forward but there is a real possibility we will have to 
close our Out of School Club at the end of this academic year. 
 

We are going to be increasing our prices from Monday 7th June to £6.00 for Breakfast Club and £10.00 
for After School Club and we will not run the after school sessions on Fridays to try and help meet 
running costs. 
 

To support our planning for September and the Club’s viability we’d appreciate it if you would indicate 
below whether you will be using the provision next year, together with the approximate number of 
sessions you may require.  Obviously the greater the numbers coming to the Club the more likely it is 
we will be able to continue to offer this service. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

ELSharp 
 
Emma Sharp 

Head teacher 



 

Out of School Club Provision from September 2021 
 
 
 
Child/ren’s Name(s) and Year Group(s):   ___________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Day Breakfast Club After School Club 

Monday    

Tuesday   

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday   

 


